BIRMINGHAM PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD
Personnel Committee Meeting
March 8, 2012
 

The mission of the Birmingham Public Library is to provide the highest quality library service to our citizens for life long learning, cultural enrichment and enjoyment.

 

The Personnel Committee met Thursday, March 8, 2012 Attendees:  Georgia Blair, Chairperson, Gwendolyn Amamoo, Gwendolyn B. Guster Welch, Dora Sims, Saundra Ross, Edith Major, Renee Blalock, Angela Hall.  The meeting was called to order at 3:30 p.m.

Staff evaluations are in need of updating and an improvement plan needs to be added.  Administration will review these documents and report back to the Personnel Committee by May 2012.

The staff manual and policies are in the process of being updated.  Administration will report back to Personnel Committee by April 2012.

Every staff member should attend grievance training with Peggy Polk.  The next training session will be on Wednesday, March 28, 2012.

Lists of completed staff training courses should be placed in personnel files annually.

Staff travel was discussed and all opportunity to travel will remain the same.
